
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH GIRLS FOOTBALL 
Girls Academy is again participating in the Youth Girls 
Competition. Participating this year is Hermannsburg, St 
Philips College, OLSH and Girls Academy. This week 
Girls Academy versed St Philips College in their first 
game. The girls showed great enthusiasm and skills on 
the day but unfortunately the win did not go our way. 
Special mentions go out to the youngest and best Team 
Manager Brooke Campbell. Shania Presley-Cole for her 
incredible mark, Margritta for her spectacular kicks, 
Kiara with the fiercest of tackles and both Jasmine 
Drover and Kaleigh Campbell for the commitment to the 
ball. Next week Girls Academy take on Hermannsburg at 
Jim McConville, Wednesday 3.30pm. Feel free to come 
down and show the girls your support.  

 

 

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES 
Afternoon Activities have so far been a blast and it’s great to 
see so many girls participating. Last week the girls got to 
kick back and relax with a movie. On the side was Cold 
Rock ‘Girls Academy style’ treat. This week the girls got to 
test their science abilities making slime and sherbet. All of 
the girls participated so well and made the sherbet as sour 
as possible and the slime as colourful as they could. Next 
week the girls will be like Tiger Woods, hitting up the Alice 
Springs Golf Club in style, with a special prize on offer.  
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SHINING BRIGHT 
This term the CGA girls are again focusing on their 
attendance, participation and engagement on the 
Progress Board to achieve the Shining Bright category. 
Students must maintain green on all three categories. 
To gain green across all three categories ‘attendance’ 
must be at 85% or above, afternoon, lunchtime activities 
as well as general attendance in contact times will go 
towards students ‘participation’. ‘Engagement’ data will 
be gathered from teachers every fortnight to ensure 
CGA students are engaging well within the classroom. 
There will be a mid-term Shining Bright Award luncheon 
on the 25

th
 of May to celebrate the girls achieving and 

striving for the best results in their education.  

 

POOL TABLE COMPETITION  

This week CGA has run a pool table competition to finally settle who is the Queen of the table. Fourteen 
girls lined up to take part and a few sharks were knocked out in the beginning stages. Telisha Armstrong 
came out strong but sunk the 8 ball and sealed her fate. Jaylene Watts has proved to be a strong 
competitor progressing to the semi-finals as well as Lashonda Stewart. The next semi-final will be played 
on Friday the 12

th
 to see who will progress to the grand final.  

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY MONTH 

CGA celebrated the girls born in April with another huge cake. 
Congratulations to Nikiah, Asha, Kelly, Reshae, Shenika, Faith and 
of course our resident Development Officer Stumpy on your 
birthdays. We will continue to celebrate our CGA girls birthdays 
with the next cake for the month of May on the 31

st
. Please feel 

free to come up to the room and help us celebrate with a slice of 
cake.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

17
th
 May 3.30pm – Girls Academy vs. Hermannsburg – Jim McConville Oval 

Mothers Day – 14
th
 May  

Shining Bright Awards Luncheon – 25
th
 May 12.40pm – Girls Academy Room 

May Birthday Cake celebration – 31
st
 May, 12.40pm - Girls Academy Room 
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